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this focus issue of the journal draws attention to collections in a digital age
the essays are like digital public history itself multi faceted showing a
variety of possibilities opportunities challenges and best practices at a range
of institutions or dealing with an assortment of historical materials the
contributions are drawn from working group activity at the april 2015 annual
meeting of the national council on public history the mission of the
international journal of educational reform ijer is to keep readers up to date
with worldwide developments in education reform by providing scholarly
information and practical analysis from recognized international authorities as
the only peer reviewed scholarly publication that combines authors voices
without regard for the political affiliations perspectives or research
methodologies ijer provides readers with a balanced view of all sides of the
political and educational mainstream to this end ijer includes but is not
limited to inquiry based and opinion pieces on developments in such areas as
policy administration curriculum instruction law and research ijer should thus
be of interest to professional educators with decision making roles and
policymakers at all levels turn since it provides a broad based conversation
between and among policymakers practitioners and academicians about reform
goals objectives and methods for success throughout the world readers can call
on ijer to learn from an international group of reform implementers by
discovering what they can do that has actually worked ijer can also help
readers to understand the pitfalls of current reforms in order to avoid making
similar mistakes finally it is the mission of ijer to help readers to learn
about key issues in school reform from movers and shakers who help to study and
shape the power base directing educational reform in the u s and the world
collections a journal for museum and archives professionals is a multi
disciplinary peer reviewed journal dedicated to the discussion of all aspects
of handling preserving researching and organizing collections curators
archivists collections managers preparators registrars educators students and
others contribute assistant principals perceptions of value added to school
success anna sun and alan r shoho the click clack of her heels and the jingle
of her keys exploring the tensions in the leadership of a successful turnaround
principal ulrich c reitzug and kimberly kappler hewitt central district office
leadership for diversity and equity constraints and opportunities for policy
intermediaries allison mattheis leadership performance model for the effective
school principal disraeli m hutton talking about race overcoming fear in the
process of change emily lilja palmer and karen seashore louis the mission of
the international journal of educational reform ijer is to keep readers up to
date with worldwide developments in education reform by providing scholarly
information and practical analysis from recognized international authorities
why is saudi arabia the world s largest oil exporter involved in a costly and
merciless war against its mountainous southern neighbor yemen the poorest
country in the middle east when the saudis attacked the hitherto obscure houthi
militia which they believed had iranian backing to oust yemen s government in
2015 they expected an easy victory they appealed for western help and bought
weapons worth billions of dollars from britain and america yet two years later
the houthis a unique shia sect have the upper hand in her revealing portrait of
modern yemen ginny hill delves into its recent history dominated by the
enduring and pernicious influence of career dictator ali abdullah saleh who
ruled for three decades before being forced out by street protests in 2011
saleh masterminded patronage networks that kept the state weak allowing
conflict social inequality and terrorism to flourish in the chaos that follows
his departure civil war and regional interference plague the country while
separatist groups al qaeda and isis compete to exploit the broken state and yet
yemen endures the mission of the international journal of educational reform
ijer is to keep readers up to date with worldwide developments in education
reform by providing scholarly information and practical analysis from
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recognized international authorities as the only peer reviewed scholarly
publication that combines authors voices without regard for the political
affiliations perspectives or research methodologies ijer provides readers with
a balanced view of all sides of the political and educational mainstream to
this end ijer includes but is not limited to inquiry based and opinion pieces
on developments in such areas as policy administration curriculum instruction
law and research ijer should thus be of interest to professional educators with
decision making roles and policymakers at all levels turn since it provides a
broad based conversation between and among policymakers practitioners and
academicians about reform goals objectives and methods for success throughout
the world readers can call on ijer to learn from an international group of
reform implementers by discovering what they can do that has actually worked
ijer can also help readers to understand the pitfalls of current reforms in
order to avoid making similar mistakes finally it is the mission of ijer to
help readers to learn about key issues in school reform from movers and shakers
who help to study and shape the power base directing educational reform in the
u s and the world owing to its geo strategic location and mineral wealth
afghanistan has acquired significance in the inter state politics of asia as
well as world politics during the past decades this book outlines afghanistan s
efforts to build a stable and peaceful democratic polity with external military
support from the united states and its nato allies it also analyses the nation
s development initiatives with major powers such as india the united states
russia and germany the volume brings to the fore ongoing tensions within the
afghan polity and its continued impact on asian world politics discusses
topical themes such as withdrawal of us troops and non traditional security and
presents perspectives from scholars and experts from around the world including
afghans this work will be useful to scholars and researchers in political
science international relations sociology area studies and the interested
general reader teacher education and practice a peer refereed journal is
dedicated to the encouragement and the dissemination of research and
scholarship related to professional education the journal is concerned in the
broadest sense with teacher preparation practice and policy issues related to
the teaching profession as well as being concerned with learning in the school
setting the journal also serves as a forum for the exchange of diverse ideas
and points of view within these purposes as a forum the journal offers a public
space in which to critically examine current discourse and practice as well as
engage in generative dialogue alternative forms of inquiry and representation
are invited and authors from a variety of backgrounds and diverse perspectives
are encouraged to contribute teacher education practice is published by rowman
littlefield previous work on terminology planning can be more or less divided
into general guidelines local planning and translation based activities this
book however by avoiding this line of research and any kind of prescription
represents a movement towards generalisation as a prerequisite of theorisation
its research is predicated on the hypothesis that all terminological activities
are founded upon some fundamental principles which at the same time are
manifested through context bound variations or parameters a particular
advantage of the book is its employing of both field research and a review of
research literature the former allows it to carry out a comparative study by
using a maximum variation sampling technique for gathering data from four
language agencies of different ecolinguistic situations namely termcat catalan
tnc swedish dglflf french and the academy of persian language and literature in
iran in order to this it uses a questionnaire concentrating on the macro and
micro structures of the target organisations as a route map the literature
review allows the book to benefit from research documents from more than thirty
sociolinguistic communities the book s unique feature includes the introduction
of new concepts such as linguistics of science systemic terminology systemic
planning terminology argumentation and sociocognitive terminometrics among
others a further distinguishing feature is the fact that it discusses
terminology not in a vacuum but as a component of the language of science
system the journal of school leadership is broadening the conversation about
schools and leadership and is currently accepting manuscripts we welcome
manuscripts based on cutting edge research from a wide variety of theoretical
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perspectives and methodological orientations the editorial team is particularly
interested in working with international authors authors from traditionally
marginalized populations and in work that is relevant to practitioners around
the world growing numbers of educators and professors look to the six bimonthly
issues to deal with problems directly related to contemporary school leadership
practice teach courses on school leadership and policy use as a quality
reference in writing articles about school leadership and improvement
vocational education and training vet programmes are facing rapid change and
intensifying challenges how can employers and unions be engaged how can
workbased learning be used how can teachers and trainers be effectively
prepared how should gain a practical prescription for both private and public
organizations to remediate threats and maintain a competitive pace to lead and
thrive in an ever shifting environment in today s hyper connected always on era
of pervasive mobility cloud computing and intelligent connected devices
virtually every step we take every transaction we initiate and every
interaction we have are supported in some way by this vast global
infrastructure this set of interconnected systems comprises the fundamental
building blocks of the second economy the very foundation of our first economy
and adversaries whether motivated by profit principle or province are
singularly focused on winning the race through a relentless portfolio of
shifting attack vectors make no mistake about it we are running a race this is
a race against a faceless nameless adversary one that dictates the starting
line the rules of the road and what trophies are at stake established
assumptions must be challenged strategies must be revised and long held
practices must be upended to run this race and effectively compete the second
economy highlights a second to none approach in this fight as the effectiveness
and roi of security solutions are increasingly measured by the business
outcomes they enable what you will learn understand the value of time and trust
in a cyber warfare world enable agile and intelligent organizations to minimize
their risk of falling victim to the next attack accelerate response time by
adopting a holistic approach eliminate friction across the threat defense
lifecycle from protection to detection to correction gain a sustainable
competitive advantage by seizing first mover advantage deploy solutions across
an open integrated security framework who this book is for senior level it
decision makers concerned with ascribing business value to a robust security
strategy the book also addresses business decision makers who must be educated
about the pervasive and growing cyber threatscape including cxos board
directors and functional leaders as well as general business employees to
understand how they may become unwitting participants in a complex cyber war
tibetans have experienced waves of genocide since the 1950s now they are facing
ecocide the himalayan snowcaps are in meltdown mode due to climate change
accelerated by a rain of black soot from massive burning of coal and other
fuels in both china and india the mighty rivers of tibet are being dammed by
chinese engineering consortiums to feed the mainland s thirst for power and the
land is being relentlessly mined in search of minerals to feed china s
industrial complex on the drawing board are plans for a massive engineering
project to divert water from eastern tibet to water starved northern china
ruthless chinese repression leaves tibetans powerless to stop the reckless
destruction of their sacred land but they are not the only victims of this
campaign the nations downstream from tibet rely heavily on rivers sourced in
tibet for water supply and for rich silt used in agriculture this destruction
of the region s environment has been happening with little scrutiny until now
in meltdown in tibet michael buckley turns the spotlight on the darkest side of
china s emergence as a global super power this highly original work
demonstrates the fundamental role of customary law for the realization of
indigenous peoples human rights and for sound national and international legal
governance the book reviews the legal status of customary law and its
relationship with positive and natural law from the time of plato up to the
present it examines its growing recognition in constitutional and international
law and its dependence on and at times strained relationship with human rights
law the author analyzes the role of customary law in tribal national and
international governance of indigenous peoples lands resources and cultural
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heritage he explores the challenges and opportunities for its recognition by
courts and alternative dispute resolution mechanisms including issues of proof
of law and conflicts between customary practices and human rights he throws
light on the richness inherent in legal diversity and key principles of
customary law and their influence in legal practice and on emerging notions of
intercultural equity and justice he concludes that indigenous peoples rights to
their customary legal regimes and states obligations to respect and recognize
customary law in order to secure their human rights are principles of
international customary law and as such binding on all states at a time when
the self determination land resources and cultural heritage of indigenous
peoples are increasingly under threat this accessible book presents the key
issues for both legal and non legal scholars practitioners students of human
rights and environmental justice and indigenous peoples themselves introduction
to state aid law and policy the definition of state aid compatibility of aid
general principles international agreements the general block exemption
regulation regional aid sme and risk finance aid research development and
innovation training and employment aid energy and environmental protection
disaster aid transport media and communications culture heritage sport and
local infrastructure rescue and restructuring aid financial services
agriculture and fisheries supervision by the commission enforcement in the
european court enforcement in the national courts this book provides a
comprehensive practitioner guide to the eu law of state aid covering all
relevant legislation case law and the dominant themes shaping eu state aid
policy it discusses the concept of state aid and its development in the
european union as well as practical aspects such as procedures for notification
to the european commission and enforcement in the european court and national
courts it offers extensive coverage of specific sectors including transport and
shipbuilding media and communications energy and environmental protection
culture and heritage and agriculture the third edition is fully updated to
cover the extensive legislative changes in this area including the new general
block exemption regulation and de minimis regulation horizontal aid guidelines
and sectoral guidelines for aviation cinemas agriculture and fisheries as well
as state aid cases in the national courts particularly the uk and recent
european court jurisprudence accessible to competition lawyers and non
specialists the book s clarity and concision make it an invaluable reference to
this area of law this book critically analyses fundamental principles of eu law
for the control of international economic crime discussing how the reporting
system and the exchange of information are at the heart of the global anti
money laundering regime the study also looks at the inferential force of
financial intelligence in criminal proceedings and the responsibilities this
places on prosecutors and criminals alike china has always viewed itself as a
vulnerable underdeveloped country in the 1990s it began negotiating economic
agreements and creating china centric institutions culminating in the 2000s in
numerous institutions and ultimately the belt and road initiative the authors
analyze china s political and diplomatic economic and military engagement with
the developing world and discuss specific countries that are most important to
china international economic law with its traditional focus on large
multinational enterprises is only slowly waking up to the new reality of small
and medium sized enterprises smes entering the global marketplace in the wake
of the digital revolution smaller companies now play an important role in the
global economic landscape in 2015 the un expressly called for smes to have
greater access to international trade and investment and it is increasingly
recognized that the integration of smes provides one of the keys to creating a
more sustainable and inclusive global economy as smes increasingly permeate
transnational supply chains so interactions between these companies and
international economic law and policy proliferate small and medium sized
enterprises in international economic law offers the first comprehensive
analysis of the interaction between smes and international economic law this
book presents a broad international perspective gathering together
contributions by leading experts from academia legal practice and international
organizations it opens up a field of enquiry into this so far unexplored
dynamic and provide a touchstone for future debate the analysis covers a broad
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spectrum of international trade and investment law focusing on issues of
particular interest to smes such as trade in services government procurement
and trade facilitation diverse perspectives illuminate regional developments in
particular within the eu and the implications of mega regional free trade
agreements the essays also examine questions of legitimacy of global economic
governance in particular concerns surrounding the threat posed to the interests
of domestic smes by the growing liberalization of international trade and
investment these essays constitute essential reading for practitioners and
academics seeking to navigate a previously neglected trend in international
economic law the fight against impunity has become a growing concern of the
international community updated in 2005 the un set of principles for the
protection and promotion of human rights through action to combat impunity is
the fruit of several years of study developed under the aegis of the un
commission on human rights and then affirmed by the human rights council these
principles are today widely accepted as constituting an authoritative reference
point for efforts in the fight against impunity for gross human rights abuses
and serious violations of international humanitarian law as a comprehensive
attempt to codify universal accountability norms the un set of principles marks
a significant step forward in the debate on the obligation of states to combat
impunity in its various forms bringing together leading experts in the field
this volume provides comprehensive academic commentary of the 38 principles the
book is a perfect companion to the document setting out the text of the
principles alongside detailed analysis as well as a full introduction and a
guide to the relevant literature and case law the commentary advances debates
and clarifies complex legal issues making it an essential resource for legal
academics students and practitioners working in fields such as human rights
international criminal law and transitional justice the routledge encyclopedia
of interpreting studies is the authoritative reference for anyone with an
academic or professional interest in interpreting drawing on the expertise of
an international team of specialist contributors this single volume reference
presents the state of the art in interpreting studies in a much more fine
grained matrix of entries than has ever been seen before for the first time all
key issues and concepts in interpreting studies are brought together and
covered systematically and in a structured and accessible format with all
entries alphabetically arranged extensively cross referenced and including
suggestions for further reading this text combines clarity with scholarly
accuracy and depth defining and discussing key terms in context to ensure
maximum understanding and ease of use practical and unique this encyclopedia of
interpreting studies presents a genuinely comprehensive overview of the fast
growing and increasingly diverse field of interpreting studies eating right is
one of the most important things a person can do a proper diet can boost your
energy your creativity and your focus but eating the wrong foods overeating or
not eating enough can be a problem this book explains nutrition and the best
ways to get it helping readers understand that food is more than just an
everyday meal financial behavior players services products and markets provides
a synthesis of the theoretical and empirical literature on the financial
behavior of major stakeholders financial services investment products and
financial markets the book offers a different way of looking at financial and
emotional well being and processing beliefs emotions and behaviors related to
money the book provides important insights about cognitive and emotional biases
that influence various financial decision makers services products and markets
with diverse concepts and topics the book brings together noted scholars and
practitioners so readers can gain an in depth understanding about this topic
from experts from around the world in today s financial setting the discipline
of behavioral finance is an ever changing area that continues to evolve at a
rapid pace this book takes readers through the core topics and issues as well
as the latest trends cutting edge research developments and real world
situations additionally discussion of research on various cognitive and
emotional issues is covered throughout the book thus this volume covers a
breadth of content from theoretical to practical while attempting to offer a
useful balance of detailed and user friendly coverage those interested in a
broad survey will benefit as will those searching for more in depth
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presentations of specific areas within this field of study as the seventh book
in the financial markets and investment series financial behavior players
services products and markets offers a fresh looks at the fascinating area of
financial behavior help students to apply their mathematical skills in real
life contexts as they learn and develop through teejay s fun and accessible
approach to sqa national 4 applications of maths this book provides hundreds of
practice questions with progression and consolidation the core teejay
philosophy underpinning every exercise and chapter a leading integrative
physician shares a groundbreaking 21 day eating plan to shed pounds accelerate
metabolism balance your digestive system improve gut function and feel better
every day without dieting there are one hundred trillion reasons losing weight
and staying healthy are so hard that s the number of bacteria living in your
digestive system good bugs and bad that influence everything from how much fat
you store to whether or not you ll get arthritis diabetes or alzheimer s as
medical director of the atlanta center for holistic and integrative medicine
tasneem bhatia m d is an expert in unlocking the mystery of the gut and
probiotic health combining the latest research and cutting edge science with
proven alternative nutritional remedies dr taz has developed a simple plan one
that has worked for thousands of her own patients that aims to reprogram your
digestive system help fight disease and strip away pounds in just 21 days the
belly fix accelerates metabolism increases energy and jump starts weight loss
immediately once fixed you ll continue to feel the benefits drop pounds on the
21 day belly fix plan with more to come as you continue to follow the program
designed to balance your digestive bacteria and put you on the path to long
term health and vitality speed up your metabolism with the help of research
that proves a direct link between your gut bacteria and how quickly you burn
fat reduce inflammation and rebalance your body to help fight diabetes
arthritis alzheimer s skin disorders and more find focus and clarity with the
help of simple and delicious foods that feed the healthy microorganisms in your
gut and fight the bad ones the 21 day belly fix is the final word on what
researchers call your second brain and the simple ways that fixing your diet
instead of committing to a long term food banishing plan can get your gut out
of the gutter and help you to start feeling great with delicious recipes and
easy swaps the 21 day belly fix is the ultimate weight loss plan praise for the
21 day belly fix if you are tired of feeling bloated and blah let the 21 day
belly fix be your guide to good gut health and a slim waistline this splendid
book is truly a treasure and dr taz is one the of the nation s leading experts
on integrative medicine gerard e mullin m d associate professor of medicine
johns hopkins and author of the inside tract and integrative gastroenterology
in its first ever unexpurgated edition a sci fi landmark that s a comic and
suspenseful tour de force and puts distraction in a whole new light it s not
you it s the universe boris and arkady strugatsky were the greatest science
fiction writers of the soviet era their books were intellectually provocative
and riotously funny full of boldly imagined scenarios and veiled but clear
social criticism which may be why definitely maybe has never before been
available in an uncensored edition let alone in english it tells the story of
astrophysicist dmitri malianov who has sent his wife and son off to her mother
s house in odessa so that he can work free from distractions on the project he
s sure will win him the nobel prize but he d have an easier time making
progress if he wasn t being interrupted all the time first it s the unexpected
delivery of a crate of vodka and caviar then a beautiful young woman in an
unnervingly short skirt shows up at his door then several of his friends also
scientists drop by saying they all felt they were on the verge of a major
discovery when they got distracted is there an ominous force that doesn t want
knowledge to progress or could it be something more natural in this nail
bitingly suspenseful book the strugatsky brothers bravely and brilliantly
question authority an authority that starts with crates of vodka but has
lightning bolts in store for humans who refuse to be cowed although nonlinear
dynamics have been mastered by physicists and mathematicians for a long time as
most physical systems are inherently nonlinear in nature the recent successful
application of nonlinear methods to modeling and predicting several
evolutionary ecological physiological and biochemical processes has generated
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great interest and enthusiasm among researchers in computational neuroscience
and cognitive psychology additionally in the last years it has been
demonstrated that nonlinear analysis can be successfully used to model not only
basic cellular and molecular data but also complex cognitive processes and
behavioral interactions the theoretical features of nonlinear systems such
unstable periodic orbits period doubling bifurcations and phase space dynamics
have already been successfully applied by several research groups to analyze
the behavior of a variety of neuronal and cognitive processes additionally the
concept of strange attractors has lead to a new understanding of information
processing which considers higher cognitive functions such as language
attention memory and decision making as complex systems emerging from the
dynamic interaction between parallel streams of information flowing between
highly interconnected neuronal clusters organized in a widely distributed
circuit and modulated by key central nodes furthermore the paradigm of self
organization derived from the nonlinear dynamics theory has offered an
interesting account of the phenomenon of emergence of new complex cognitive
structures from random and non deterministic patterns similarly to what has
been previously observed in nonlinear studies of fluid dynamics finally the
challenges of coupling massive amount of data related to brain function
generated from new research fields in experimental neuroscience such as
magnetoencephalography optogenetics and single cell intra operative recordings
of neuronal activity have generated the necessity of new research strategies
which incorporate complex pattern analysis as an important feature of their
algorithms up to now nonlinear dynamics has already been successfully employed
to model both basic single and multiple neurons activity such as single cell
firing patterns neural networks synchronization autonomic activity
electroencephalographic measurements and noise modulation in the cerebellum as
well as higher cognitive functions and complex psychiatric disorders similarly
previous experimental studies have suggested that several cognitive functions
can be successfully modeled with basis on the transient activity of large scale
brain networks in the presence of noise such studies have demonstrated that it
is possible to represent typical decision making paradigms of neuroeconomics by
dynamic models governed by ordinary differential equations with a finite number
of possibilities at the decision points and basic heuristic rules which
incorporate variable degrees of uncertainty this e book has include frontline
research in computational neuroscience and cognitive psychology involving
applications of nonlinear analysis especially regarding the representation and
modeling of complex neural and cognitive systems several experts teams around
the world have provided frontline theoretical and experimental contributions as
well as reviews perspectives and commentaries in the fields of nonlinear
modeling of cognitive systems chaotic dynamics in computational neuroscience
fractal analysis of biological brain data nonlinear dynamics in neural networks
research nonlinear and fuzzy logics in complex neural systems nonlinear
analysis of psychiatric disorders and dynamic modeling of sensorimotor
coordination rather than a comprehensive compilation of the possible topics in
neuroscience and cognitive research to which non linear may be used this e book
intends to provide some illustrative examples of the broad range of the present
book maximizes reader insights into the current and future roles to be played
by different types of renewable energy sources and nuclear energy for the
purpose of electricity generation in the european region as a whole and in a
select group of european countries specifically this book includes detailed
analysis of the different types of renewable energy sources available in
different european countries the pros and cons of the use of the different
types of renewables and nuclear energy for electricity generation which energy
options are available in the different european countries to expand their
energy sector in the coming years the impact on the climate and the environment
levels of production and consumption and the level of electricity generated by
these energy sources amongst others designed to inform government officials
economists scientists and the private and public power industry of the key
issues surrounding the future role of different renewable energy sources and
nuclear energy in the production of electricity within the european region this
book will also describe in detail the evolution of the electrical energy sector
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in the chosen european region and the problems that several countries are now
experiencing in the face of increasing demand for electricity despite concerns
linked to short term and cyclical risks including unequal development policy
uncertainty declining oil prices and localised unrest the longer term growth
fundamentals are clear following the presidential elections in march 2015 the
newly elected government of president muhammadu buhari will face a host of
challenges ranging from high levels of rural poverty to concerns over
governance and an insurgency in the north the outcome of the presidential
elections gave nigeria its first peaceful handover of power in more than 16
years as well as a boost of momentum that along with its economic fundamentals
places it on the cusp of potentially long term broad based growth this book
explores the politics associated with the exercise of the legislative power of
impeachment as intended by the drafters of the constitution in nigeria it
interrogates the exercise of the power of impeachment with reference to the
intended purpose and examines its failures in the cases of impeachment in the
country it analyzes the interplay of power in the governing institutions in
nigeria s political system which involved the understanding of a web of
interactions among elites within a political structure relating with others
outside its sphere of operation it presents an analysis of the politics
associated with impeachment within the framework of the activities of different
political actors operating in different political structures assigned to
perform certain statutory roles in the political system the book shows how the
selective use of impeachment provisions as instrument of political vendetta and
harassment has weakened the potency of this oversight power of the legislature
thereby engendering accountability problem in the nigerian presidential system
although competition law and intellectual property are often interwoven until
this book there has been little guidance on how they work together in practice
as the intersection between the two fields continues to grow worldwide both in
case law and in regulation the book s markets based approach focusing on
sectors such as pharmaceuticals it telecoms energy and agriculture in eleven of
the world s most active jurisdictions provides a much needed in depth
understanding of how this interplay reveals itself among the different legal
systems written by a range of authors including judges regulators academics
economists and practitioners in both fields the book provides an international
comparative perspective as well as detailed analysis of specific cases policies
and proposals for change among the issues and topics covered are the following
free movement of goods and the protection of intellectual property rights
standard essential patents injunction in patent cases intellectual property
rights between technological development and consumer protection geo blocking
online platforms and antitrust excessive prices in this context special
attention is paid throughout to the increasing dialogue among competition
authorities and between judges and competition authorities around the world as
matchless remedy for the lack of uniformity heretofore the book s investigation
of the nexus between competition law and intellectual property in different
sectors and in various countries takes a giant step towards a more balanced
approach and more levelled regulation and practices it will be warmly
appreciated by policy makers decision makers regulators practitioners and
academics in both competition law and intellectual property fields the retail
market study 2015 of the location group is the one and only study of its kind
worldwide the focus of the retail bible are the 150 of the most notable
international cities of the fashion and retail world and more than 3 000 store
openings on 1 670 pages over 1 300 retailers 800 shopping streets and 500
shopping centers were analyzed the study reached more than 250 000 readers
worldwide so far by learning from inspiring individuals in the industry finance
professionals can pursue viable careers while benefiting society and upholding
humanistic values rolf shows that raising the minimum wage to 15 is both just
and necessary lest the american dream of middle class prosperity turn into a
nightmare david cay johnston pulitzer prize winning journalist combining
history economics and commonsense political wisdom the fight for 15 makes a
deeply informed case for a national fifteen dollars an hour minimum wage as the
only practical solution to reversing america s decades long slide toward
becoming a low wage nation drawing both on new scholarship and on his extensive



the online of political ideologies 5th edition

2023-06-18 9/20 the online of political
ideologies 5th edition

practical experiences organizing workers and grappling with inequality across
the united states david rolf president of seiu 775 which waged the successful
seattle campaign for a fifteen dollar minimum wage offers an accessible
explanation of middle out economics an emerging popular economic theory that
suggests that the origins of prosperity in capitalist economies lie with
workers and consumers not investors and employers a blueprint for a different
and hopeful american future the fight for 15 offers concrete tools ideas and
inspiration for anyone interested in real change in our lifetimes the author s
plainspoken approach and stellar scholarship illuminate in depth discussions
about the deliberate policy decisions that began to decimate the middle class
at the start of the 1980s as well as the insidious new ways in which big
business continues to attack american workers today via stagnant wages rampant
subcontracting unpredictable scheduling and other detrimental practices
associated with the so called share economy kirkus reviews david rolf has
become the most successful advocate for raising wages in the twenty first
century andy stern senior fellow at columbia university s richard paul richman
center for business law and public policy providing a broad definitive account
of how the archival turn in humanities scholarship has shaped modernist studies
this book also functions as an ongoing practitioner s toolkit including useful
bibliographical resources and a guide to avenues for future work archival work
in modernist studies has revolutionised the discipline in the past two decades
fuelled by innovative and ambitious scholarly editing projects and a growing
interest in fresh types of archival sources and evidence that can re
contextualise modernist writing several theoretical trends have prompted this
development including the focus on compositional process within genetic
manuscript studies the emphasis on book history little magazines and wider
publishing contexts and the emphasis on new material evidence and global and
non canonical authors and networks within the new modernist studies this book
provides a guide to the variety of new archival research that will point to
fresh avenues and connect the methodologies and resources being developed
across modernist studies offering a variety of single author case studies on
recent archival developments and editing projects including samuel beckett hart
crane h d james joyce dorothy richardson may sinclair and virginia woolf it
also offers a range of thematic essays that examine an array of underused
sources as well as the challenges facing archival researchers of modernism the
financial crisis of 2007 08 shook the idea that advanced information and
communications technologies icts as solely a source of economic rejuvenation
and uplift instead introducing the world to the once unthinkable idea of a
technological revolution wrapped inside an economic collapse in digital
depression dan schiller delves into the ways networked systems and icts have
transformed global capitalism during the so called great recession he focuses
on capitalism s crisis tendencies to confront the contradictory matrix of a
technological revolution and economic stagnation making up the current
political economy and demonstrates digital technology s central role in the
global political economy as he shows the forces at the core of capitalism
exploitation commodification and inequality are ongoing and accelerating within
the networked political economy
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Collections Vol 12 N4 2016-12-22 this focus issue of the journal draws
attention to collections in a digital age the essays are like digital public
history itself multi faceted showing a variety of possibilities opportunities
challenges and best practices at a range of institutions or dealing with an
assortment of historical materials the contributions are drawn from working
group activity at the april 2015 annual meeting of the national council on
public history
Try!日本語能力試験N4 2013 the mission of the international journal of educational
reform ijer is to keep readers up to date with worldwide developments in
education reform by providing scholarly information and practical analysis from
recognized international authorities as the only peer reviewed scholarly
publication that combines authors voices without regard for the political
affiliations perspectives or research methodologies ijer provides readers with
a balanced view of all sides of the political and educational mainstream to
this end ijer includes but is not limited to inquiry based and opinion pieces
on developments in such areas as policy administration curriculum instruction
law and research ijer should thus be of interest to professional educators with
decision making roles and policymakers at all levels turn since it provides a
broad based conversation between and among policymakers practitioners and
academicians about reform goals objectives and methods for success throughout
the world readers can call on ijer to learn from an international group of
reform implementers by discovering what they can do that has actually worked
ijer can also help readers to understand the pitfalls of current reforms in
order to avoid making similar mistakes finally it is the mission of ijer to
help readers to learn about key issues in school reform from movers and shakers
who help to study and shape the power base directing educational reform in the
u s and the world
IJER Vol 24-N4 2015-09-03 collections a journal for museum and archives
professionals is a multi disciplinary peer reviewed journal dedicated to the
discussion of all aspects of handling preserving researching and organizing
collections curators archivists collections managers preparators registrars
educators students and others contribute
Collections Vol 11 N4 2016-05-11 assistant principals perceptions of value
added to school success anna sun and alan r shoho the click clack of her heels
and the jingle of her keys exploring the tensions in the leadership of a
successful turnaround principal ulrich c reitzug and kimberly kappler hewitt
central district office leadership for diversity and equity constraints and
opportunities for policy intermediaries allison mattheis leadership performance
model for the effective school principal disraeli m hutton talking about race
overcoming fear in the process of change emily lilja palmer and karen seashore
louis
JSL Vol 27-N4 2017-09-28 the mission of the international journal of
educational reform ijer is to keep readers up to date with worldwide
developments in education reform by providing scholarly information and
practical analysis from recognized international authorities
IJER Vol 26-N4 2017-10-16 why is saudi arabia the world s largest oil exporter
involved in a costly and merciless war against its mountainous southern
neighbor yemen the poorest country in the middle east when the saudis attacked
the hitherto obscure houthi militia which they believed had iranian backing to
oust yemen s government in 2015 they expected an easy victory they appealed for
western help and bought weapons worth billions of dollars from britain and
america yet two years later the houthis a unique shia sect have the upper hand
in her revealing portrait of modern yemen ginny hill delves into its recent
history dominated by the enduring and pernicious influence of career dictator
ali abdullah saleh who ruled for three decades before being forced out by
street protests in 2011 saleh masterminded patronage networks that kept the
state weak allowing conflict social inequality and terrorism to flourish in the
chaos that follows his departure civil war and regional interference plague the
country while separatist groups al qaeda and isis compete to exploit the broken
state and yet yemen endures
Yemen Endures 2017-08-01 the mission of the international journal of
educational reform ijer is to keep readers up to date with worldwide
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developments in education reform by providing scholarly information and
practical analysis from recognized international authorities as the only peer
reviewed scholarly publication that combines authors voices without regard for
the political affiliations perspectives or research methodologies ijer provides
readers with a balanced view of all sides of the political and educational
mainstream to this end ijer includes but is not limited to inquiry based and
opinion pieces on developments in such areas as policy administration
curriculum instruction law and research ijer should thus be of interest to
professional educators with decision making roles and policymakers at all
levels turn since it provides a broad based conversation between and among
policymakers practitioners and academicians about reform goals objectives and
methods for success throughout the world readers can call on ijer to learn from
an international group of reform implementers by discovering what they can do
that has actually worked ijer can also help readers to understand the pitfalls
of current reforms in order to avoid making similar mistakes finally it is the
mission of ijer to help readers to learn about key issues in school reform from
movers and shakers who help to study and shape the power base directing
educational reform in the u s and the world
IJER Vol 25-N4 2016-10-27 owing to its geo strategic location and mineral
wealth afghanistan has acquired significance in the inter state politics of
asia as well as world politics during the past decades this book outlines
afghanistan s efforts to build a stable and peaceful democratic polity with
external military support from the united states and its nato allies it also
analyses the nation s development initiatives with major powers such as india
the united states russia and germany the volume brings to the fore ongoing
tensions within the afghan polity and its continued impact on asian world
politics discusses topical themes such as withdrawal of us troops and non
traditional security and presents perspectives from scholars and experts from
around the world including afghans this work will be useful to scholars and
researchers in political science international relations sociology area studies
and the interested general reader
Afghanistan Post-2014 2015-11-19 teacher education and practice a peer refereed
journal is dedicated to the encouragement and the dissemination of research and
scholarship related to professional education the journal is concerned in the
broadest sense with teacher preparation practice and policy issues related to
the teaching profession as well as being concerned with learning in the school
setting the journal also serves as a forum for the exchange of diverse ideas
and points of view within these purposes as a forum the journal offers a public
space in which to critically examine current discourse and practice as well as
engage in generative dialogue alternative forms of inquiry and representation
are invited and authors from a variety of backgrounds and diverse perspectives
are encouraged to contribute teacher education practice is published by rowman
littlefield
Tep Vol 30-N4 2017-12-20 previous work on terminology planning can be more or
less divided into general guidelines local planning and translation based
activities this book however by avoiding this line of research and any kind of
prescription represents a movement towards generalisation as a prerequisite of
theorisation its research is predicated on the hypothesis that all
terminological activities are founded upon some fundamental principles which at
the same time are manifested through context bound variations or parameters a
particular advantage of the book is its employing of both field research and a
review of research literature the former allows it to carry out a comparative
study by using a maximum variation sampling technique for gathering data from
four language agencies of different ecolinguistic situations namely termcat
catalan tnc swedish dglflf french and the academy of persian language and
literature in iran in order to this it uses a questionnaire concentrating on
the macro and micro structures of the target organisations as a route map the
literature review allows the book to benefit from research documents from more
than thirty sociolinguistic communities the book s unique feature includes the
introduction of new concepts such as linguistics of science systemic
terminology systemic planning terminology argumentation and sociocognitive
terminometrics among others a further distinguishing feature is the fact that
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it discusses terminology not in a vacuum but as a component of the language of
science system
Towards a Systemic Model for Terminology Planning 2016-05-11 the journal of
school leadership is broadening the conversation about schools and leadership
and is currently accepting manuscripts we welcome manuscripts based on cutting
edge research from a wide variety of theoretical perspectives and
methodological orientations the editorial team is particularly interested in
working with international authors authors from traditionally marginalized
populations and in work that is relevant to practitioners around the world
growing numbers of educators and professors look to the six bimonthly issues to
deal with problems directly related to contemporary school leadership practice
teach courses on school leadership and policy use as a quality reference in
writing articles about school leadership and improvement
JSL Vol 24-N4 2014-07-18 vocational education and training vet programmes are
facing rapid change and intensifying challenges how can employers and unions be
engaged how can workbased learning be used how can teachers and trainers be
effectively prepared how should
にほんごチャレンジ N4 文法と読む練習 2010-11 gain a practical prescription for both private and
public organizations to remediate threats and maintain a competitive pace to
lead and thrive in an ever shifting environment in today s hyper connected
always on era of pervasive mobility cloud computing and intelligent connected
devices virtually every step we take every transaction we initiate and every
interaction we have are supported in some way by this vast global
infrastructure this set of interconnected systems comprises the fundamental
building blocks of the second economy the very foundation of our first economy
and adversaries whether motivated by profit principle or province are
singularly focused on winning the race through a relentless portfolio of
shifting attack vectors make no mistake about it we are running a race this is
a race against a faceless nameless adversary one that dictates the starting
line the rules of the road and what trophies are at stake established
assumptions must be challenged strategies must be revised and long held
practices must be upended to run this race and effectively compete the second
economy highlights a second to none approach in this fight as the effectiveness
and roi of security solutions are increasingly measured by the business
outcomes they enable what you will learn understand the value of time and trust
in a cyber warfare world enable agile and intelligent organizations to minimize
their risk of falling victim to the next attack accelerate response time by
adopting a holistic approach eliminate friction across the threat defense
lifecycle from protection to detection to correction gain a sustainable
competitive advantage by seizing first mover advantage deploy solutions across
an open integrated security framework who this book is for senior level it
decision makers concerned with ascribing business value to a robust security
strategy the book also addresses business decision makers who must be educated
about the pervasive and growing cyber threatscape including cxos board
directors and functional leaders as well as general business employees to
understand how they may become unwitting participants in a complex cyber war
OECD Reviews of Vocational Education and Training A Skills beyond School Review
of South Africa 2014-11-18 tibetans have experienced waves of genocide since
the 1950s now they are facing ecocide the himalayan snowcaps are in meltdown
mode due to climate change accelerated by a rain of black soot from massive
burning of coal and other fuels in both china and india the mighty rivers of
tibet are being dammed by chinese engineering consortiums to feed the mainland
s thirst for power and the land is being relentlessly mined in search of
minerals to feed china s industrial complex on the drawing board are plans for
a massive engineering project to divert water from eastern tibet to water
starved northern china ruthless chinese repression leaves tibetans powerless to
stop the reckless destruction of their sacred land but they are not the only
victims of this campaign the nations downstream from tibet rely heavily on
rivers sourced in tibet for water supply and for rich silt used in agriculture
this destruction of the region s environment has been happening with little
scrutiny until now in meltdown in tibet michael buckley turns the spotlight on
the darkest side of china s emergence as a global super power
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新完全マスター文法日本語能力試験 N4 2014-10 this highly original work demonstrates the
fundamental role of customary law for the realization of indigenous peoples
human rights and for sound national and international legal governance the book
reviews the legal status of customary law and its relationship with positive
and natural law from the time of plato up to the present it examines its
growing recognition in constitutional and international law and its dependence
on and at times strained relationship with human rights law the author analyzes
the role of customary law in tribal national and international governance of
indigenous peoples lands resources and cultural heritage he explores the
challenges and opportunities for its recognition by courts and alternative
dispute resolution mechanisms including issues of proof of law and conflicts
between customary practices and human rights he throws light on the richness
inherent in legal diversity and key principles of customary law and their
influence in legal practice and on emerging notions of intercultural equity and
justice he concludes that indigenous peoples rights to their customary legal
regimes and states obligations to respect and recognize customary law in order
to secure their human rights are principles of international customary law and
as such binding on all states at a time when the self determination land
resources and cultural heritage of indigenous peoples are increasingly under
threat this accessible book presents the key issues for both legal and non
legal scholars practitioners students of human rights and environmental justice
and indigenous peoples themselves
The Second Economy 2016-10-20 introduction to state aid law and policy the
definition of state aid compatibility of aid general principles international
agreements the general block exemption regulation regional aid sme and risk
finance aid research development and innovation training and employment aid
energy and environmental protection disaster aid transport media and
communications culture heritage sport and local infrastructure rescue and
restructuring aid financial services agriculture and fisheries supervision by
the commission enforcement in the european court enforcement in the national
courts
Meltdown in Tibet 2014-11-11 this book provides a comprehensive practitioner
guide to the eu law of state aid covering all relevant legislation case law and
the dominant themes shaping eu state aid policy it discusses the concept of
state aid and its development in the european union as well as practical
aspects such as procedures for notification to the european commission and
enforcement in the european court and national courts it offers extensive
coverage of specific sectors including transport and shipbuilding media and
communications energy and environmental protection culture and heritage and
agriculture the third edition is fully updated to cover the extensive
legislative changes in this area including the new general block exemption
regulation and de minimis regulation horizontal aid guidelines and sectoral
guidelines for aviation cinemas agriculture and fisheries as well as state aid
cases in the national courts particularly the uk and recent european court
jurisprudence accessible to competition lawyers and non specialists the book s
clarity and concision make it an invaluable reference to this area of law
Indigenous Peoples, Customary Law and Human Rights – Why Living Law Matters
2014-08-27 this book critically analyses fundamental principles of eu law for
the control of international economic crime discussing how the reporting system
and the exchange of information are at the heart of the global anti money
laundering regime the study also looks at the inferential force of financial
intelligence in criminal proceedings and the responsibilities this places on
prosecutors and criminals alike
European Union Law of State Aid 2017 china has always viewed itself as a
vulnerable underdeveloped country in the 1990s it began negotiating economic
agreements and creating china centric institutions culminating in the 2000s in
numerous institutions and ultimately the belt and road initiative the authors
analyze china s political and diplomatic economic and military engagement with
the developing world and discuss specific countries that are most important to
china
European Union Law of State Aid 2017-01-19 international economic law with its
traditional focus on large multinational enterprises is only slowly waking up
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to the new reality of small and medium sized enterprises smes entering the
global marketplace in the wake of the digital revolution smaller companies now
play an important role in the global economic landscape in 2015 the un
expressly called for smes to have greater access to international trade and
investment and it is increasingly recognized that the integration of smes
provides one of the keys to creating a more sustainable and inclusive global
economy as smes increasingly permeate transnational supply chains so
interactions between these companies and international economic law and policy
proliferate small and medium sized enterprises in international economic law
offers the first comprehensive analysis of the interaction between smes and
international economic law this book presents a broad international perspective
gathering together contributions by leading experts from academia legal
practice and international organizations it opens up a field of enquiry into
this so far unexplored dynamic and provide a touchstone for future debate the
analysis covers a broad spectrum of international trade and investment law
focusing on issues of particular interest to smes such as trade in services
government procurement and trade facilitation diverse perspectives illuminate
regional developments in particular within the eu and the implications of mega
regional free trade agreements the essays also examine questions of legitimacy
of global economic governance in particular concerns surrounding the threat
posed to the interests of domestic smes by the growing liberalization of
international trade and investment these essays constitute essential reading
for practitioners and academics seeking to navigate a previously neglected
trend in international economic law
Fundamental Principles of EU Law Against Money Laundering 2014-12-28 the fight
against impunity has become a growing concern of the international community
updated in 2005 the un set of principles for the protection and promotion of
human rights through action to combat impunity is the fruit of several years of
study developed under the aegis of the un commission on human rights and then
affirmed by the human rights council these principles are today widely accepted
as constituting an authoritative reference point for efforts in the fight
against impunity for gross human rights abuses and serious violations of
international humanitarian law as a comprehensive attempt to codify universal
accountability norms the un set of principles marks a significant step forward
in the debate on the obligation of states to combat impunity in its various
forms bringing together leading experts in the field this volume provides
comprehensive academic commentary of the 38 principles the book is a perfect
companion to the document setting out the text of the principles alongside
detailed analysis as well as a full introduction and a guide to the relevant
literature and case law the commentary advances debates and clarifies complex
legal issues making it an essential resource for legal academics students and
practitioners working in fields such as human rights international criminal law
and transitional justice
At the Dawn of Belt and Road 2018-09-24 the routledge encyclopedia of
interpreting studies is the authoritative reference for anyone with an academic
or professional interest in interpreting drawing on the expertise of an
international team of specialist contributors this single volume reference
presents the state of the art in interpreting studies in a much more fine
grained matrix of entries than has ever been seen before for the first time all
key issues and concepts in interpreting studies are brought together and
covered systematically and in a structured and accessible format with all
entries alphabetically arranged extensively cross referenced and including
suggestions for further reading this text combines clarity with scholarly
accuracy and depth defining and discussing key terms in context to ensure
maximum understanding and ease of use practical and unique this encyclopedia of
interpreting studies presents a genuinely comprehensive overview of the fast
growing and increasingly diverse field of interpreting studies
Small and Medium-Sized Enterprises in International Economic Law 2017-06-09
eating right is one of the most important things a person can do a proper diet
can boost your energy your creativity and your focus but eating the wrong foods
overeating or not eating enough can be a problem this book explains nutrition
and the best ways to get it helping readers understand that food is more than
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just an everyday meal
The United Nations Principles to Combat Impunity: A Commentary 2018-03-21
financial behavior players services products and markets provides a synthesis
of the theoretical and empirical literature on the financial behavior of major
stakeholders financial services investment products and financial markets the
book offers a different way of looking at financial and emotional well being
and processing beliefs emotions and behaviors related to money the book
provides important insights about cognitive and emotional biases that influence
various financial decision makers services products and markets with diverse
concepts and topics the book brings together noted scholars and practitioners
so readers can gain an in depth understanding about this topic from experts
from around the world in today s financial setting the discipline of behavioral
finance is an ever changing area that continues to evolve at a rapid pace this
book takes readers through the core topics and issues as well as the latest
trends cutting edge research developments and real world situations
additionally discussion of research on various cognitive and emotional issues
is covered throughout the book thus this volume covers a breadth of content
from theoretical to practical while attempting to offer a useful balance of
detailed and user friendly coverage those interested in a broad survey will
benefit as will those searching for more in depth presentations of specific
areas within this field of study as the seventh book in the financial markets
and investment series financial behavior players services products and markets
offers a fresh looks at the fascinating area of financial behavior
ROUTLEDGE ENCYCLOPEDIA OF INTERPRETING STUDIES 2015-09-25 help students to
apply their mathematical skills in real life contexts as they learn and develop
through teejay s fun and accessible approach to sqa national 4 applications of
maths this book provides hundreds of practice questions with progression and
consolidation the core teejay philosophy underpinning every exercise and
chapter
Do You Know What to Eat? 2015-07-15 a leading integrative physician shares a
groundbreaking 21 day eating plan to shed pounds accelerate metabolism balance
your digestive system improve gut function and feel better every day without
dieting there are one hundred trillion reasons losing weight and staying
healthy are so hard that s the number of bacteria living in your digestive
system good bugs and bad that influence everything from how much fat you store
to whether or not you ll get arthritis diabetes or alzheimer s as medical
director of the atlanta center for holistic and integrative medicine tasneem
bhatia m d is an expert in unlocking the mystery of the gut and probiotic
health combining the latest research and cutting edge science with proven
alternative nutritional remedies dr taz has developed a simple plan one that
has worked for thousands of her own patients that aims to reprogram your
digestive system help fight disease and strip away pounds in just 21 days the
belly fix accelerates metabolism increases energy and jump starts weight loss
immediately once fixed you ll continue to feel the benefits drop pounds on the
21 day belly fix plan with more to come as you continue to follow the program
designed to balance your digestive bacteria and put you on the path to long
term health and vitality speed up your metabolism with the help of research
that proves a direct link between your gut bacteria and how quickly you burn
fat reduce inflammation and rebalance your body to help fight diabetes
arthritis alzheimer s skin disorders and more find focus and clarity with the
help of simple and delicious foods that feed the healthy microorganisms in your
gut and fight the bad ones the 21 day belly fix is the final word on what
researchers call your second brain and the simple ways that fixing your diet
instead of committing to a long term food banishing plan can get your gut out
of the gutter and help you to start feeling great with delicious recipes and
easy swaps the 21 day belly fix is the ultimate weight loss plan praise for the
21 day belly fix if you are tired of feeling bloated and blah let the 21 day
belly fix be your guide to good gut health and a slim waistline this splendid
book is truly a treasure and dr taz is one the of the nation s leading experts
on integrative medicine gerard e mullin m d associate professor of medicine
johns hopkins and author of the inside tract and integrative gastroenterology
Financial Behavior 2017-05-02 in its first ever unexpurgated edition a sci fi
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landmark that s a comic and suspenseful tour de force and puts distraction in a
whole new light it s not you it s the universe boris and arkady strugatsky were
the greatest science fiction writers of the soviet era their books were
intellectually provocative and riotously funny full of boldly imagined
scenarios and veiled but clear social criticism which may be why definitely
maybe has never before been available in an uncensored edition let alone in
english it tells the story of astrophysicist dmitri malianov who has sent his
wife and son off to her mother s house in odessa so that he can work free from
distractions on the project he s sure will win him the nobel prize but he d
have an easier time making progress if he wasn t being interrupted all the time
first it s the unexpected delivery of a crate of vodka and caviar then a
beautiful young woman in an unnervingly short skirt shows up at his door then
several of his friends also scientists drop by saying they all felt they were
on the verge of a major discovery when they got distracted is there an ominous
force that doesn t want knowledge to progress or could it be something more
natural in this nail bitingly suspenseful book the strugatsky brothers bravely
and brilliantly question authority an authority that starts with crates of
vodka but has lightning bolts in store for humans who refuse to be cowed
TeeJay SQA National 4 Applications of Mathematics 2020-08-31 although nonlinear
dynamics have been mastered by physicists and mathematicians for a long time as
most physical systems are inherently nonlinear in nature the recent successful
application of nonlinear methods to modeling and predicting several
evolutionary ecological physiological and biochemical processes has generated
great interest and enthusiasm among researchers in computational neuroscience
and cognitive psychology additionally in the last years it has been
demonstrated that nonlinear analysis can be successfully used to model not only
basic cellular and molecular data but also complex cognitive processes and
behavioral interactions the theoretical features of nonlinear systems such
unstable periodic orbits period doubling bifurcations and phase space dynamics
have already been successfully applied by several research groups to analyze
the behavior of a variety of neuronal and cognitive processes additionally the
concept of strange attractors has lead to a new understanding of information
processing which considers higher cognitive functions such as language
attention memory and decision making as complex systems emerging from the
dynamic interaction between parallel streams of information flowing between
highly interconnected neuronal clusters organized in a widely distributed
circuit and modulated by key central nodes furthermore the paradigm of self
organization derived from the nonlinear dynamics theory has offered an
interesting account of the phenomenon of emergence of new complex cognitive
structures from random and non deterministic patterns similarly to what has
been previously observed in nonlinear studies of fluid dynamics finally the
challenges of coupling massive amount of data related to brain function
generated from new research fields in experimental neuroscience such as
magnetoencephalography optogenetics and single cell intra operative recordings
of neuronal activity have generated the necessity of new research strategies
which incorporate complex pattern analysis as an important feature of their
algorithms up to now nonlinear dynamics has already been successfully employed
to model both basic single and multiple neurons activity such as single cell
firing patterns neural networks synchronization autonomic activity
electroencephalographic measurements and noise modulation in the cerebellum as
well as higher cognitive functions and complex psychiatric disorders similarly
previous experimental studies have suggested that several cognitive functions
can be successfully modeled with basis on the transient activity of large scale
brain networks in the presence of noise such studies have demonstrated that it
is possible to represent typical decision making paradigms of neuroeconomics by
dynamic models governed by ordinary differential equations with a finite number
of possibilities at the decision points and basic heuristic rules which
incorporate variable degrees of uncertainty this e book has include frontline
research in computational neuroscience and cognitive psychology involving
applications of nonlinear analysis especially regarding the representation and
modeling of complex neural and cognitive systems several experts teams around
the world have provided frontline theoretical and experimental contributions as
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well as reviews perspectives and commentaries in the fields of nonlinear
modeling of cognitive systems chaotic dynamics in computational neuroscience
fractal analysis of biological brain data nonlinear dynamics in neural networks
research nonlinear and fuzzy logics in complex neural systems nonlinear
analysis of psychiatric disorders and dynamic modeling of sensorimotor
coordination rather than a comprehensive compilation of the possible topics in
neuroscience and cognitive research to which non linear may be used this e book
intends to provide some illustrative examples of the broad range of
The 21-Day Belly Fix 2014-09-23 the present book maximizes reader insights into
the current and future roles to be played by different types of renewable
energy sources and nuclear energy for the purpose of electricity generation in
the european region as a whole and in a select group of european countries
specifically this book includes detailed analysis of the different types of
renewable energy sources available in different european countries the pros and
cons of the use of the different types of renewables and nuclear energy for
electricity generation which energy options are available in the different
european countries to expand their energy sector in the coming years the impact
on the climate and the environment levels of production and consumption and the
level of electricity generated by these energy sources amongst others designed
to inform government officials economists scientists and the private and public
power industry of the key issues surrounding the future role of different
renewable energy sources and nuclear energy in the production of electricity
within the european region this book will also describe in detail the evolution
of the electrical energy sector in the chosen european region and the problems
that several countries are now experiencing in the face of increasing demand
for electricity
Definitely Maybe 2014-02-04 despite concerns linked to short term and cyclical
risks including unequal development policy uncertainty declining oil prices and
localised unrest the longer term growth fundamentals are clear following the
presidential elections in march 2015 the newly elected government of president
muhammadu buhari will face a host of challenges ranging from high levels of
rural poverty to concerns over governance and an insurgency in the north the
outcome of the presidential elections gave nigeria its first peaceful handover
of power in more than 16 years as well as a boost of momentum that along with
its economic fundamentals places it on the cusp of potentially long term broad
based growth
Nonlinear Analysis in Neuroscience and Behavioral Research 2016-10-31 this book
explores the politics associated with the exercise of the legislative power of
impeachment as intended by the drafters of the constitution in nigeria it
interrogates the exercise of the power of impeachment with reference to the
intended purpose and examines its failures in the cases of impeachment in the
country it analyzes the interplay of power in the governing institutions in
nigeria s political system which involved the understanding of a web of
interactions among elites within a political structure relating with others
outside its sphere of operation it presents an analysis of the politics
associated with impeachment within the framework of the activities of different
political actors operating in different political structures assigned to
perform certain statutory roles in the political system the book shows how the
selective use of impeachment provisions as instrument of political vendetta and
harassment has weakened the potency of this oversight power of the legislature
thereby engendering accountability problem in the nigerian presidential system
Electrical Energy Generation in Europe 2015-04-21 although competition law and
intellectual property are often interwoven until this book there has been
little guidance on how they work together in practice as the intersection
between the two fields continues to grow worldwide both in case law and in
regulation the book s markets based approach focusing on sectors such as
pharmaceuticals it telecoms energy and agriculture in eleven of the world s
most active jurisdictions provides a much needed in depth understanding of how
this interplay reveals itself among the different legal systems written by a
range of authors including judges regulators academics economists and
practitioners in both fields the book provides an international comparative
perspective as well as detailed analysis of specific cases policies and
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proposals for change among the issues and topics covered are the following free
movement of goods and the protection of intellectual property rights standard
essential patents injunction in patent cases intellectual property rights
between technological development and consumer protection geo blocking online
platforms and antitrust excessive prices in this context special attention is
paid throughout to the increasing dialogue among competition authorities and
between judges and competition authorities around the world as matchless remedy
for the lack of uniformity heretofore the book s investigation of the nexus
between competition law and intellectual property in different sectors and in
various countries takes a giant step towards a more balanced approach and more
levelled regulation and practices it will be warmly appreciated by policy
makers decision makers regulators practitioners and academics in both
competition law and intellectual property fields
The Report: Nigeria 2015 2015-05-05 the retail market study 2015 of the
location group is the one and only study of its kind worldwide the focus of the
retail bible are the 150 of the most notable international cities of the
fashion and retail world and more than 3 000 store openings on 1 670 pages over
1 300 retailers 800 shopping streets and 500 shopping centers were analyzed the
study reached more than 250 000 readers worldwide so far
Impeachment in the Nigerian Presidential System 2020-08-26 by learning from
inspiring individuals in the industry finance professionals can pursue viable
careers while benefiting society and upholding humanistic values
The Interplay Between Competition Law and Intellectual Property 2019-01-17 rolf
shows that raising the minimum wage to 15 is both just and necessary lest the
american dream of middle class prosperity turn into a nightmare david cay
johnston pulitzer prize winning journalist combining history economics and
commonsense political wisdom the fight for 15 makes a deeply informed case for
a national fifteen dollars an hour minimum wage as the only practical solution
to reversing america s decades long slide toward becoming a low wage nation
drawing both on new scholarship and on his extensive practical experiences
organizing workers and grappling with inequality across the united states david
rolf president of seiu 775 which waged the successful seattle campaign for a
fifteen dollar minimum wage offers an accessible explanation of middle out
economics an emerging popular economic theory that suggests that the origins of
prosperity in capitalist economies lie with workers and consumers not investors
and employers a blueprint for a different and hopeful american future the fight
for 15 offers concrete tools ideas and inspiration for anyone interested in
real change in our lifetimes the author s plainspoken approach and stellar
scholarship illuminate in depth discussions about the deliberate policy
decisions that began to decimate the middle class at the start of the 1980s as
well as the insidious new ways in which big business continues to attack
american workers today via stagnant wages rampant subcontracting unpredictable
scheduling and other detrimental practices associated with the so called share
economy kirkus reviews david rolf has become the most successful advocate for
raising wages in the twenty first century andy stern senior fellow at columbia
university s richard paul richman center for business law and public policy
Retail Market Study 2015 2015-02-02 providing a broad definitive account of how
the archival turn in humanities scholarship has shaped modernist studies this
book also functions as an ongoing practitioner s toolkit including useful
bibliographical resources and a guide to avenues for future work archival work
in modernist studies has revolutionised the discipline in the past two decades
fuelled by innovative and ambitious scholarly editing projects and a growing
interest in fresh types of archival sources and evidence that can re
contextualise modernist writing several theoretical trends have prompted this
development including the focus on compositional process within genetic
manuscript studies the emphasis on book history little magazines and wider
publishing contexts and the emphasis on new material evidence and global and
non canonical authors and networks within the new modernist studies this book
provides a guide to the variety of new archival research that will point to
fresh avenues and connect the methodologies and resources being developed
across modernist studies offering a variety of single author case studies on
recent archival developments and editing projects including samuel beckett hart
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crane h d james joyce dorothy richardson may sinclair and virginia woolf it
also offers a range of thematic essays that examine an array of underused
sources as well as the challenges facing archival researchers of modernism
Seeking Virtue in Finance 2020-09-17 the financial crisis of 2007 08 shook the
idea that advanced information and communications technologies icts as solely a
source of economic rejuvenation and uplift instead introducing the world to the
once unthinkable idea of a technological revolution wrapped inside an economic
collapse in digital depression dan schiller delves into the ways networked
systems and icts have transformed global capitalism during the so called great
recession he focuses on capitalism s crisis tendencies to confront the
contradictory matrix of a technological revolution and economic stagnation
making up the current political economy and demonstrates digital technology s
central role in the global political economy as he shows the forces at the core
of capitalism exploitation commodification and inequality are ongoing and
accelerating within the networked political economy
The Fight for $15 2015-04-07
The Bloomsbury Handbook of Modernist Archives 2024-06-13
Digital Depression 2014-10-15
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